

October 14, 2018


I grew up in Maine and we had moved away from our home state of Maine 18 years ago to be close to our grandchildren. Coming back home last summer brought back so many wonderful memories. A trip to the beautiful Forks area was just what I needed. The tranquility and unspoiled scenery was breath taking. It had been so long since I experienced nature at its very best. To take that away by allowing the CMP corridor would certainly be a crime. Saying NO to NECEC.

Sincerely,
Connie Minervino
Hudsonville, Michigan
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